
 
 

Memorandum 19-037 
 

TO:  HOMER CITY COUNCIL 

FROM:   KEN CASTNER, MAYOR  

DATE:   MARCH 20, 2019 

SUBJECT:  REAPPOINTMENT OF ROBERT ARCHIBALD AS HOMER’S REPRESENTATIVE TO 
THE PRINCE WILLIAM SOUND REGIONAL CITIZENS ADVISORY COUNCIL 

______________________________________________________________________________ 

 
Robert Archibald is reappointed to the Prince William Sound Regional Citizens Advisory 
Council for a two year term that expires May 2021. 
 
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
 
Confirm the reappointment of Robert Archibald to the Prince William Sound Regional Citizens 
Advisory Council 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


